
 
 
 

 
 
 
IMPORTANT CHANGES REGARDING BEHAVIORAL HEALTH CPT CODES EFFECTIVE 1/1/13 
 
 
The American Medical Association (AMA), the organization that defines and develops 
changes to CPT codes, issued changes to the behavioral health CPT codes effective on 
January 1, 2013. All practitioners are required to bill with the new coding set for services 
provided on or after January 1, 2013. Any service provided prior to January 1, 2013 can 
be billed using the prior coding set. 
 
MHN mailed Participating Provider Agreement amendments to network providers in 
December.  
 
If you have not yet received your packet or if you have additional questions that cannot 
be answered within the packet, you may e-mail us at professional.relations@mhn.com. 
Please note we have posted for your convenience a copy of the most Frequently Asked 
Questions (FAQs). 
 
Thank you for your participation in MHN’s provider network.  We appreciate your 
services to our members.  
 


